
Spring Common Academy Trust 

 

Statement on General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR)  

 

Spring Common Academy shall align all our processes using and 

retrieving subject data/ information to comply with GDPR in time for May 

2018.  

As part of this preparation we are already registered with the Information 

Commissioners Office (ICO) and have attended training. The Trust has 

completed a risk assessment and compliance check list as recommended 

by the ICO. 

We request all our contractors and service providers to support our 

preparedness and provide evidence of GDPR compliance in readiness for 

May 2018.  

 

Contact:  Liz Ward, PA to Head Teacher 01480 377404 for further 

information.  

  


